
Office of the Registrar General 
Administration Building. 1776 D Street. N.W. 

Washington. D.C. 20006-5392 

2 August 1993 

Captain Lodwick H. Alford, US Navy Ret. 
P.O. Box 742 
Sea Island, GA 31561 

Dear Captain Alford: 

Genealogical Division 

We extend to you our sympathy on the recent loss of your wife. Her supplemental 
applications on John Stalvey and John Register are being returned to her 
chapter registrar. 

We are well aware that there are errors in our records concerning Lodowick Alford. 
We are no longer accepting applications based on the man of that name who died 
in Washington County GA in 1789, the man referred to in DAR Application Numbers 
176680, 300544 and 668748. We would be most appreciative of receiving any primary 
source material you may have which would assist us in correcting our records and 
distinguishing among the men of that name. Any correspondence should be 
addressed to the Corrections Genealogist. She wfll then be in touch with you. 

Thank you for your interest. 

)J;d~yc~ 
Martha C. Lang 
for: 
Mrs. Thomas G. Burkey 
Registrar General 


